
Ambassador Kaitani’s Farewell Meeting with the Prime Minister 

 

     On 21 July, Ambassador Toshio Kaitani paid a farewell call on Prime Minister 

Giorgi Kvirikashvili. The Prime Minister extended his appreciation for the Ambassador’s 

work and discussed prospects for further development of the bilateral relations, 

touching upon recent high-level visits between the two countries. Ambassador Kaitani 

emphasized that Japan would continue and strengthen friendship and cooperation with 

Georgia in the future. 

 

 

(The photo has been provided by the Government of Georgia.) 
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